
Marco Island Senior Softball Board of Directors Meeting 12/3/19 
 
Commissioner Bill Shurina called the meeting to order at 8 AM on December 3, 2019 in the 
Social room of the Marco Towers Condominium–. 
 
Present: Ed Caster, Bill Kaschube, Ron Irwin, Bill Moors, John Remhoff, Bill Shurina,  

Mike Schwab, Bill Thompson, Warren Uhl, Tom Whitlock 
 
Absent: None 
 
The Marco Division draft was Conducted.  The results will be posted on the website. 
 
Player Reinstatement.  

Motion: Tom Whitlock. Seconded Bill Thompson 
 A previously suspended player is to be reinstated.  Passed 

 
Continuation Rule.  

 Motion: Ron Irwin. Seconded Mike Schwab 
To discontinue the Continuation Rule.  Passed 
 

The new players- Rules committee meeting will be held at the Winterberry Pavilion Jan 2. 2020 
 
The Umpire- Manager meeting will be held at the Winterberry Pavilion on Jan 3, 2020 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Bill Moors 
Tom Whitlock 
 
 
 
 


